
 

 

 

15 July 2013 
 

Year 5 Drawing Skills Class 
 

 
 

‘’I sometimes think there is nothing so delightful as drawing.’’(Vincent Van Gogh) 
 
Dear Year 5 Students and parents of Year 5 Drawing Skills boys,  
 
You are invited to apply for a position in the Year 5 Drawing Skills Class, which will commence after 
school on Monday 15th July, between 3.30pm and 5pm.  
 
The purpose of the sessions is to develop drawing skills and attendees must commit to at least Term 
1, which will be a total of 9 sessions. 
 
Places are strictly limited to 20 children and to be considered for a position applicants are asked to 
demonstrate their passion and commitment to improving their drawing skills.  
 
If you wish to apply, please hand one side of A4 paper to Mr Casham by Thursday morning, with a 
drawing of an object from your fridge and a response (50 word maximum) to the following 
question:  
 

In a world dominated by digital technology, is drawing still important? 
 
Successful applicants will be confirmed on Friday of this week.  If you are not successful this term, 
you may be able to participate in future terms.  
 
Kind regards  
 
 
Mr Casham 
scasham@newington.nsw.edu.au 
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